
Our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the typhoon 

09/20/2022 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the 

recent typhoon No. 14. 

 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible restoration and recovery of the 

affected areas. 

 

Lucky enough to say that our company suffered no major damage. 

 

However, there was damage such as trees falling down at "Kisagami Kaka-

zan" in Kisagami, Oita City, where we are currently cultivating land. 

 

We are now in the process of restoring there, and we ask all those who are 

also engaged in the restoration work to please take care of your own safety. 

 

We hope that no further disasters will occur. 

 

    


